-----Original Message-----

From: Archaeologydc - E&E [mailto:Archaeologydc@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 

Sent: 15 June 2017 14:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation

Dear Sir or Madam

We did not recommend any archaeological investigations on this site and no archaeological conditions have been attached to the planning permission. Condition 4 refers to a building recording and you should therefore consult our conservation officer regarding this discharge application.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram

Planning Archaeologist
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Planning Regulation
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New Road
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